HARYANA STAFF SELECTION COMMISSION
Bays No. 67-70, Sec.-2, Panchkula-134151
(Website: www.hssc.gov.in)

This is in reference to a cancellation notice that is circulating in social media alleged

to have been issued by HSSC cancelling Group D posts/examination.

HSSC denies the authenticity of issuance of this cancellation notice circulating in
social media and categorically states that the process of Group D recruitment is underway
and will be completed in coming time. Further it is stated that this matter has been
brought to the notice of Deputy Commissioner of Police (DCP), Panchkula and a written
complaint has been sent to Panchkula Police to take strict necessary action as per- law
against such miscerants.

HSSC requests public not to indulge in such rumours in any way and especially not

to take them on face value without verifying the same from HSSC office.
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Controller of Examination,

Date 22.11.2018 Haryana Staff Selection Commission,
Panchkula. }y



